
 

Dear The Skating,

Spring is definitely in the air here in Boston, and we are excited to be in our one-
year countdown to the event. Welcome to all our new All-Event ticket holders to
our monthly email communication. We hope everyone finds these emails to be
informative.

Below are this month’s quick updates and notes for the 2025 World
Championships.

Hotels
Our apologies to the folks who experienced challenges when the links for hotel
reservations opened on April 1st. There were some early issues with the booking
links the hotels provided which we did our best to get quickly resolved. But there
were frustrations nonetheless. I think our spectators took many of these hotels by
surprise with the early, high demand for rooms. Several hotels in or near the
West End sold out almost immediately. As room rates in and around TD Garden
now increase due to the demand and pre-booked occupancy, we encourage
folks to consider the Copley Square hotels (Sheraton, Westin and Colonnade to
name a few) in our official block that offer some of the best rates you will ever find
at a full-service Boston hotel.

We will soon be adding a few hotels to our list so please, if you haven’t booked a
room yet, continue to check our hotel page for updates.

Meet Boston Partnership
Those who stopped by our booth in Montreal will have noticed that Meet Boston,
Boston’s convention and visitor’s bureau, was in attendance directly adjacent to
us. Meet Boston is our new official marketing partner and will be promoting
Boston and all it has to offer as a premier tourist destination. This will include all
sorts of information on what Boston has to offer including restaurants, bars,
museums, cultural events and other fun things to do while you’re in town for the
Championships. Check out their website for details.

Update for Tickets
We recently met with representatives of the ISU, U.S. Figure Skating, and TD
Garden to review the ticket manifest (seating chart) so that we can move to the
next step to provide digital tickets for all All-Event tickets sold to date. Please
know that you have not been forgotten and your tickets have not been lost or
resold.  

**PRIZE WINNERS **
Thanks to all who entered our contests in March. CONGRATS to our trivia
contest winner Kristina Berkeley    and our hotel stay winner (from the onsite    
contest in Montreal) Peggy Stella    . Kristina was one of several All-Event ticket
holders who correctly guessed that 1953 and 1955 World Champion Tenley
Albright (born in Newton Centre, Mass.) and 1996 World Champion Todd
Eldredge (born in Chatham, Mass.) were the answer to our question in the March
All-Event email: “How many World Champions were born in Massachusetts, USA
and provide their name(s)?”

https://isuworlds2025.com/
https://isuworlds2025.com/the-sheraton-boston/
https://isuworlds2025.com/the-westin-copley-place-boston/
https://isuworlds2025.com/the-colonnade-hotel/
https://isuworlds2025.com/hotels/
https://www.meetboston.com/isu-world-figure-skating-championships-2025/


If you have any specific questions not answered above or addressed in the FAQ
section of our website, please feel free to contact us at info@isuworlds2025.com.

Thank you,

Ben Anderson
Ticket Chair
ISU World Figure Skating Championships® 2025

P.S.
We have archived the previous month’s emails for anyone who would like to look
back on them. You can find those emails here.
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